18.7. 2012

Development Policy Manager
Development Services
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CV32 5QH

Dear Sir,
Local Plan-Preferred Options.

I wish to register my objection to Council proposals to develop green belt land to the
North of Leamington at Blackdown and Old Milverton for the following reasons;

1. It would be quite wrong to develop green belt land when other land exists
elsewhere in the district.
2. We should not reduce the existing green area that separates Leamington and
Kenilworth.
3. The proposed and costly relief road would effectively destroy Milverton with its
existing village atmosphere.
In my opinion, no convincing case has been made for building on green belt land and the
urban sprawl that would result.

Yours faithfully
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